
 

 

Monday 20th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are excited to announce, Year 2 Christmas productions will be held on Tuesday 12th and 

Wednesday 13th December for parents and carers.  Tickets will be on sale from Wednesday 22nd 

November (£1 per ticket).  Please see below the following performance times to choose from.  

Please note this is on a first come first serve basis.  Tickets can be purchased from your child’s 

class teacher: 

Monday 11th December – Performance to year groups 

Tuesday 12th December at 10am – Performance to parents/carers 

Tuesday 12th December at 2:30pm – Performance to parents/carers 

Wednesday 13th December at 2:30pm – Performance to parents/carers 

Please note tickets are to be presented on the door, without your ticket, you will not be allowed 

in, this is due to health and safety reasons. 

The children have been working extremely hard and are excited to show you what they have 

been practising.  

Please can you ensure you child comes to school dressed in their party clothes on the above 

dates, as this will be what they will wear for their performances.  Please ensure your child is in 

comfortable footwear and brings a cardigan/jumper or coat to school with them. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Year 2 Team 

 

 

 

 


